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This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers Members 
and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in 
error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista Breakfield at the 
Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update the contact information. 

  
Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 
 
The next meeting of the Executive Committee and Board of Managers of the 
Egyptian Trust will be held on Monday, November 8, 2010 beginning at 10:00 a.m. at 
Governor’s Run Golf Course, Carlyle, IL. All Egyptian Trust school districts, 
cooperatives and ROE’s are urged to send a representative from their organization. 
 
Included in the attachment are: 
 

• Agenda for the November 8, 2010 
• Memo explaining the main purpose of the meeting on November 8, 2010 
• Minutes from the September 22, 2010 meeting 

 
PLEASE NOTE : Unless there are objections, this meeting will replace the 
December 1, 2010 Board of Managers meeting. 
 
This notice will be posted on the private site of the Egyptian Trust website at 
www.egtrust.org. Again, we encourage you to not only check this website regularly 
for updates but encourage your employees to visit the site as well. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
 
Meritain Health 
13 Executive Drive, Suite 19 
Fairview Heights, IL 62208 
 
Toll Free 866-588-2431, opt. 3, ext. 6104 
Fax 888-525-2799 
 
karen.giles@meritain.com 

 

 

 


